Dance Fever Studio


Covid – 19 Safety Protocols
	
Ballrooms:

· The dance studio floors have been marked off with tape.  Each dancer will step on a marking, measured 6 feet apart from other markings.
· All group classes will have a maximum of ten dancers per class.
· Please bring your water bottle, for the water fountain will be closed.
· There will be a limit of how many private lessons can be taken a time in a room, so please reserve/cancel your class at least 24 hours before.
· No one who has had any symptoms or been in close proximity with someone who has had symptoms in the past 2 weeks will be allowed to attend class.  
· Parents may watch their child’s class by maintain 6 feet from other parents. 
· Only one person in the bathroom at a time.
· Please change to your dance outfit at home to prevent changing in the bathrooms and bringing large bags to the lounge area. Dancers should change their shoes in the studio.
· Dancers are allowed to practice in the ballrooms by keeping a distance from others.


Cleaning:    

· There will be hand sanitizers set up in all ballrooms.
· The doors to the outside will remain open during class, weather permitting.
· All high touch items will be sanitized between every dance class. 
· The restroom will be cleaned and sanitized.
· All students must wash their hands or use hand sanitizer before entering the dance room. When washing hands, please use the soap provided for you and wash for at least 20 seconds with warm water.
· Air purifier will stay on in the lounge area.
· Eating in the lounge area is not allowed.

Mask Use:

· All dancers and family members that enter the building must be wearing a mask. 
· A mask must be worn at all times when inside our dance studio.
· The dance instructors will be in a mask while teaching all dance classes.
· Children 6 and younger may not wear a mask with the parent's permission. 
· We will make sure to give the dancers enough water breaks during their lessons.
· Instructors will adjust their lesson plans to never have the students reach full cardiac exertion so that they can feel comfortable dancing in a mask.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at df.ballroom@gmail.com
